RESOLUTION n°2
UNITAID Executive Board meeting
November 29-30, 2006
Financial Commitment Policy
The Executive Board approves the proposed UNITAID Financial Commitment Policy.

In accordance with the Financial Commitment Policy, donors are expected to confirm
their 2006-2007 contribution by December 31, 2006.

The Executive Board requests the Executive Secretariat to implement the UNITAID
Financial Commitment Policy.

The long term nature of the financial commitments is a fundamental element of the added
value of UNITAID. In order to specify the principles set forth in UNITAID's
Constitution, the Executive Board directs the Executive Secretariat to consult donors on
the type of legal framework under which, in addition to their annual financial
commitments, donors could confirm the long-term nature of their contribution to
UNITAID, taking into account each country's particular legal constraints.
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